
 

Amendment #1 

Request for Proposals 

Denton, District Court, Maryland Access Control Security System  

Master Contract Number K19-0060-89 

The following questions for the above referenced RFP were received by e-mail and are answered 

and posted for all prospective Offerors.  The statements and interpretations contained in the 

following responses to questions are not binding on the Maryland Judiciary unless the PORFP is 

expressly amended.  The following changes/additions are listed below; new language has been 

underlined and language deleted has been marked with a strikeout (ex. language deleted) 

 

Contract Number 

 

K19-0060-89 

 

Questions/ Answers: 1. Does this new system need to integrate with any other existing access 

control systems? 

A: No it does not. It is a stand-alone system. 

2. The bid document references the following, “furnish and install (9) card 

access readers that work with State ID cards along with 50 spare cards to 

work with the system”. Are these State ID cards used for any other access 

control system? 

A: Yes, the state ID cards are already chipped to work within the Judiciary. 

(The state id’s can be programmed to work in many of the DGS buildings.) 

 

Issued by: Alisha Allmond 

Procurement Officer 

February 1, 2019 


